
 

 

 

    
Dear Puntledge families, here are the highlights from the week: 
 

➢ The final 4 Basketball tournament for the grade 7 Girls 
➢ The ?fun? in the snow… 
➢ The Concour d’art Oratoire School Finals 
➢ Ms. Young’s classes presentation to all the Island School Trustees 
➢ Cabane a sucre 

 
SCHOOL NEWS 

Calling all chocolate-lovers and Easter Bunnies! -Purdy's Easter Chocolate Fundraiser 

There are JUST THREE DAYS LEFT to order your Easter chocolates from Purdy's.   Our 
percentage of fundraising profit increases as our sales increase, so please consider buying your 
Easter chocolates and gifts from Purdy's this year. You won't pay for shipping and together, we'll 
help our grade 7s have an outdoor learning experience they'll remember forever. What you’ll 
need to order: 

1.      Our campaign number: 62374 

2.      Go to our fundraising website: https://fundraising.purdys.com/1504418-106046 
3.      Click “Join Campaign”. You will need to register to join, but it's very easy. 

4.      Shop, shop, shop away! 

Sexual Health Education - Your child's classroom teacher may begin teaching a sexual health 
unit upon return from Spring Break.  The classroom teacher will provide more details closer to 
the return from Spring Break.  Click here for a letter explaining the content / curriculum covering 
sexual health education for your child’s grade level. 

Free Lunch Menu - Our Free lunch cooks are preparing the following for the next round: 
Croissant, turkey peperoni, cheese string, mini orange, made good mini cookie and cucumber 
minis. 

Family Robotics – Wednesday March 15th from 2:45-4:00 students in grade 3 and up 
accompanied by one or more parents/caregivers can explore how to use block codes to program 
robots.  To register please ask the adult to sign up at the library desk. 

PAC NEWS 

1. PAC needs some support filling a few recently vacant roles.  We are looking for a few 
interested parents to be our PAC Co-Chair, and DPAC Co-Chair. 
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  If you are interested in any of these roles, please email: puntledgeparkpac@live.ca  

2. Next PAC Meeting is scheduled for March 15th @ 5:30 pm.   

Upcoming Events: 
 

• Mar. 15 PAC Meeting 5:30 Library Puntledge 
• Mar. 24 Reports go home last day of school before Spring Break 
• April. 11 First Day Back after Spring Break 
• Apr. 14 Art Start Hula Hoop show for Primary Students k-3 

 
FREE LUNCH: 
Mar. 14 Div. 4 Makinson 
Mar. 15 Div. 5 McManus 
Mar. 16 Div. 6 J. Mclaughlin 
Mar. 22 Div. 7 Jernslet 
Mar. 23 Div. 8 Buckley 
Spring Break 
 
Noah Burdett 
Principal/Directeur 
École Puntledge Park Elementary 
250-334-4495 
Purpose: Working through education to improve the lives of those in my community. 
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